
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF LOTTERY 

     The Election Code provides that when two or more petitions are 
filed at the same time for the same office and party or independent 
candidate, as of the opening hour of the filing period, November 27, 

2023, and within the last hour of the filing period on December 4, 
2023, a lottery shall be held to determine the position of each 

candidate on the ballot. 
 

     The lottery will be conducted at the counter in the County Clerk’s 
office, 2nd Floor, 10 Public Square, Belleville, Illinois, on 

Wednesday, December 13, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. 

Please plan to be present or send a representative. 

 

 

 


